Fischbach, Jeffrey (Cl-StPaul)

From: Schweinler, Kristina (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Friday, July 20, 2018 2:39 PM
To: Fischbach, Jeffrey (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Fwd: Waiver for Flanneljax

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Michael Jon Olson <michaeljon@hamlinemidway.org>

Date: July 20, 2018 at 12:39:17 PM CDT

To: "Schweinler, Kristina (CI-StPaul)" <kristina.schweinler@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Cc: Laura Tober <|tober@flanneljaxs.com>

Subject: Waiver for Flannellax

Kristina,

The Hamline Midway Coalition has no objection to waiving the 45-day notification period requirement
for the license for Flannellax. Please let me know if there is anything else you need.

Also, just to let you know, HMC has not yet received any formal notice from the City regarding
Flannellax application. Do you know when we might expect that? Thanks!

Cheers,

Michael Jon Olson
Executive Director
Hamline Midway Coalition
651-494-7682

From: Schweinler, Kristina (CI-StPaul) [mailto:kristina.schweinler@ci.stpaul.mn.us]
Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2018 9:58 AM

To: Michael Jon Olson <michaeljion@hamlinemidway.org>

Subject: RE: Flannellax

It was just submitted last Fri. we will be reviewing it shortly.

Kristina Schweinler

DST 1T

Dept. of Safety and Inspections
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220

Saint Paul, MN 55101-1806

P: 651 266-9110




